
 

Montréal, October 12, 2023 
 
To the tenants of habitations Workman-Notre-Dame 
2055 to 2155, rue Notre-Dame Ouest 
2050 to 2160, rue Workman 
 
 
Work on the buildings 
 
We need to do some work to protect the 
buildings before winter. 
 

- Repair damaged windows. 
- Plug all holes in range hoods. 
- Close gaps in the masonry. 
- Add mortar to certain joints. 
- Add security lighting under the awnings 

(roofs above main entrances). 
 
This work will start soon and take several 
weeks. 
  

 
For reasons beyond our control, work has been stopped. We apologize for any 
inconvenience this has caused.  
 
We are still looking for a new contractor to complete the work as planned. We will 
notify you as soon as work can begin again. 
 
If you see any unauthorized people in your building, please contact the call center 
immediately at 514 872-6646. 
 
Please contact me if you have any questions. 

 


